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11         wAYS  

 

you can easily help  

the PTA earn money  

with Bring-In Programs!! 

BOX TOP CONTEST DATES INFORMATION 

   As summer closes and gives way to fall we once again fill 

our days with school, activities and fundraisers.  With that 

said, we begin our year of collecting Box Tops, Tysons, 

Redner's, My Coke Rewards, Shoparoo and used toner 

cartridges & electronics. 

 

  The contest deadlines for sending in your Box Tops, 

Tyson’s and Redners Receipts to your Class Box Top 

Volunteer are listed below. The 2 winning classes will be 

announced at the next Panda Pride Assembly, and will win 

extra recess, and NEW PLAYGROUND ITEMS, like a 

Kickball set, Giant Frisbee, Jump Ropes and more! Check 

your class progress on the PTA Website 

www.prospectmillpta.org 

 Contest dates are: 

 10/20/2016 

 2/17/2017 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 
 

  Found on the packages of many products you may already purchase such as 

Ziploc, Betty Crocker mixes, Scott Toilet Paper, Kozy Shack Pudding and 

Kleenex, Box Tops earn the school 10 cents each. Just clip the entire Box Top off of the package and 

submit it to your class Box Top Mom with your child's name and the name of your teacher.  Be 

sure to clip carefully as Box Top must have the expiration date to be valid. You 

can submit in a Ziploc bag or you can print collection sheets on 

www.prospectmillpta.org – Click on the Bring In Give Back tab.  

NEW this year: Download the Box Top App   .  

and help us earn even MORE money from Box Tops for Education!! 

New this 

year: It’s 

 

 

Nothing to clip, collect or send in! 

It’s our EASIEST program yet! Just snap a 

photo of your receipts from the grocery 

store, Target, restaurants, or ANYPLACE 

you shop, and the PMES PTA will get 

points for EVERY RECEIPT! It’s SUPER 

EASY! Your KIDS can do this in the car on 

the way home from the store! It takes 1 

minute, and we can earn LOTS of $$$! 

Download the FREE Shoparoo app 

today!! Available for iPhone and Android! 

for supporting 

our  

Bring In-Give 

Back Efforts! 

 

 

Do you already    . 

 use Amazon to shop? 

Simply use the Amazon 

Smile link on our 

website and earn 

money by doing what 

you already do!! 

SUPER simple! 

Look for 
Contest in 
November! 

SAVE & POST  

AT HOME! 

http://www.prospectmillpta.org/
http://www.prospectmillpta.org/


Visit www.redrobin.com/betterschools.html 

 to sign up or  

register your already  

existing Red Robin Royalty account! 

PMES PTA will get 1% back for 

every purchase you make!  

 

You can always find MORE INFO about these 

programs and LINKS to the various websites by 

visiting the PTA website! 

www.prospectmillpta.org 

Click on the Bring In Give Back tab. 

 Save specially marked labels from 

Tyson chicken products. Project A+ 

labels are found on numerous Tyson 

products like chicken nuggets, chicken 

patties and Anytizers. Clip these labels 

and send them in 

to your class Box 

Top Volunteer 

with your child's 

name and 

teacher’s name. 

Every label earns 

24 Cents for our 

PTA. 

  

 

 

Please use the  

Redners Rewards card available in 

store.  YOU MUST SCAN YOUR 

SAVINGS CARD and the receipt 

must say “Save-A-Tape” for us to get 

credit.  Turn in receipts to your class 

Box Top Mom and we will receive 

1% of every purchase. 

 The PTA 

will be 

sending 

ink 

cartridges 

& small 

electronics 

away for 

recycling.  

We will 

receive varying amounts for 

each cartridge & electronic 

item. A bin is located in the 

cafeteria hallway. 

 

LOYALTY CARD REGISTRATION 
 

Make sure you are enrolled at following websites: 
 

Safeway  Go online & register at www.escrip.com 

Giant Go online & register at www.GiantFood.com/aplus 

 

 

 

Donate your My Coke Rewards to PMES PTA.  

Log onto www.mycokerewards.com & enter your rewards code. When you finish, you can hit the button to 

donate to PMES PTA. Another option is to send in your codes with your Box Tops. 

 

QUESTIONS? 

Want to be a Class 

Box Top Volunteer? 

This is a GREAT way to help from home!! 

 

Contact 

Tammy Webber at  

twebber@harford.edu 

 

http://www.redrobin.com/betterschools.html
http://www.prospectmillpta.org/
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http://www.mycokerewards.com/
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